

State of Utah

SPENCER J. COX Governor

DEIDRE M. HENDERSON Lieutenant Governor

## Department of Health & Human Services

TRACY S. GRUBER Executive Director

NATE CHECKETTS Deputy Director

DR. MICHELLE HOFMANN

Executive Medical Director

DAVID LITVACK
Deputy Director

NATE WINTERS

Deputy Director

April 21, 2025

Mr. Bryan Chapman FenixFoodSafety Saratoga Springs, UT 84045

Subject: Approval of Utah Food Handler Training Provider Program, FenixFoodSafety

Dear Mr. Chapman,

Section 103-8 of Rule R392-103 requires food handler training providers to submit a training program summary (application) to the Utah Department of Health and Human Services (Department) prior to approval. On December 14, 2024, FenixFoodSafety submitted the required application to the Department.

The Department has reviewed the application and determined that the FenixFoodSafety food handler training program meets the training objectives contained in R392-103-6. The food handler training program is hereby approved and validated, and Utah Food Handler by FenixFoodSafety has been placed on the list of approved food handler training providers in Utah. This letter should be kept for documentation of program approval and validation. Subsection R392-103-8(5) requires food handler training providers to submit an application for program revalidation to the Department every three years. The Department will provide courtesy notification to you approximately ninety days before the revalidation deadline, which is approximately three years from the date of this letter.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me or Cassandra Fairclough at 801-538-6191.

Sincerely,

Karl Hartman

Environmental Health Program Manager